
McGill UniversityPrincipal and Vice-Chancellor

A. E. MORGAN MONTREA L

30th May 1936

Dear Holmes,

The bearer of this letter is 
Professor R. England who has recently been 
appointed Director of Extension in the University 
of British Columbia, 
and wishes to make contacts with various people 
with whom he can discuss certain aspects of adult 
education, and I suggested that if he saw you he 
would get valuable advice on the rural problem.
I shall be grateful if you would give him any 
help you can.

He is visiting England

With kind regards.

Yours sincerely,

2, l* Studdert Holmes, Esq 
Yorkshire Rural Community Jouncil, 
York, England.
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